
Meeting for Doylestown Dog Park was held at 6:00 on March 2, 2015.   
 
In attendance was: 

Karen Sweeney 
David Hansen 
Deb McComas 
Helen Neuman 
Ada Popek 
Barbara Lyons 
Caroline Brinker 

 
The meeting was called to order by Karen Sweeney.  The first order of business was electing officers for 
2015.  They are as follows: 
 
David Hansen, Chairman 
Deb McComas, Vice Chairman 
Helen Neuman /Ada Popek Co-Secretary 
 
A complete review of the Dog Park Rules and Regulations were discussed led by Barb Lyons.  Slight 
changes, mostly in verbiage, were made.  Everyone was satisfied that the rules were acceptable. 
 
Funding for the shade structure for both the small and large dog sides was discussed with a motion to 
utilize funds from the Dog Park Fund.  A cost of around $3000.00 was discussed with a motion being 
made to have Barb Lyons request approval at the upcoming township meeting.   
 
Repairs needed for the dog park were discussed with the rotation park gate exit cited needing repairs.  It 
was suggested that the maintenance department from the town would look into fixing the gate. 
 
It was also recommended that an email blast be sent to all members suggesting everyone be aware of 
the preservation of the grounds. 
 
Barkminister, scheduled for May 30th, is in the planning stages. It was a consensus that last year we did 
not prepare well enough in advance for the event.  Dave has agreed to MC the competition once again 
and we have decided to cut back on the number of categories.  The need to have more vendors present 
was discussed as well as the need for a potential fund raising event.  In an effort to raise additional 
monies for the park we all feel that a “brick promotion “with a strong push for people to purchase bricks 
should be a priority.   
 
I then moved to adjourn the meeting which was seconded by Barb. 
 


